
Time Flies
It has been almost 4 years since Home Video Studio of Mount
Dora has opened. Time has flown by – for you maybe… But since
we spend so much of our days looking at your past, time is a
relative thing for us.

I thought I’d post the video we recorded during our grand
opening back in 2014. We love doing what we do. And we hope
you like the fact that we are here.

 

Give us a call or send us an email. We’d love to hear from you
and  find  out  how  we  can  help  you  preserve  your  family
memories.

Michael  Ondrasik  and  Home  Video  Studio  specialize  in
preserving family memories. For information, call 352-735-8550
or visit http://www.homevideostudio.com/mtd
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